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Seine River School Division believes in providing opportunities for exceptional leaders to make a positive 
impact in their respective roles.  Due to the pending retirement of the current Assistant Superintendent 
of Curriculum and Instruction, Mrs. Monica Biggar, the division is pleased announce the following 
appointment effective August 1, 2020: 

Mr. Yvan St. Vincent – Interim Assistant Superintendent 

Yvan has been an employee of Seine River School Division since the 2004/2005 school year and has 
served in numerous capacities.  He started his teaching career in the Ste. Anne community and very 
quickly demonstrated an interest and capacity for leadership opportunities.  In September 2007, he 
transitioned to the Vice Principal role at Ste. Anne Collegiate where he continued development of 
his leadership qualities and understanding the role of a school administrator.   

In September 2010, he transitioned to the role of Principal of Ste. Anne Elementary and Ste. Anne 
Collegiate.  While in this role, he has fostered many positive and strategic community partnerships and 
has been instrumental in moving the Ste. Anne community forward academically and as a vibrant 
learning community. 

His vision for the school has focused on ensuring that school life is inclusive, safe and an engaging 
environment for students, staff, and community.  He is a bilingual educator who models high 
expectations and has established a trusting and caring environment through collaboration and 
excellence. In 2013 he was awarded the prestigious “Outstanding School Leader Award” by the 
Lieutenant Governor of Manitoba for his leadership in Ste. Anne and has been an individual who has 
made tremendous impact on others. 

Yvan's positive approach to developing relationships, trust and respect are critical qualities which we 
know will be an asset to Seine River School Division.  Please join us in wishing Yvan all the best as he 
transitions to this role in August. 

Seine River School Division is excited about the expertise, experience and enthusiasm that Yvan will 
bring to this role and look forward to his continued leadership and impact on our education system. 
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